
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We would like to inform you about the upcoming Secondary One Entrance Exam for 
incoming students for the academic year 2024-2025. Please take note of the following 
important details: 

Date and Time: 

• Date: Saturday, September 7th, 2024 
• Time: 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon 

Location: 

• All students are requested to assemble in front of the Draper lobby of the school 
(Draper entrance) at 8:40 a.m. 

Exam Structure: 

• The examination comprises three sections: English, French, and Mathematics 
• Each section will have a duration of approximately 45 minutes, followed by a 15-

minute break. 
• We kindly request you to provide your child with a snack and juice/water to keep 

them refreshed. 

Required Materials: 
Your child should come prepared with the following: 

o 2HB pencils 
o 2 blue ballpoint pens 
o An eraser 

Prohibited Items: 

• Please note that calculators, English and French dictionaries are not 
permitted during the examination. 

We look forward to welcoming your child on this important occasion. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation, and we wish your child the best of luck on the upcoming 
exam. 
  
Respectfully, 
 


